
 

 Circular No. 12/2013 
  

Replacement of the Central Chiller Units on the roof of the Mong Man Wai Library 

蒙民偉圖書館天台中央冷氣機組更換工程 
 

Kindly be advised that major demolition work on the roof of the Mong Man Wai Library has been 

scheduled for a period of approximately three weeks, commencing Monday 23 December 2013. 

 

The central chiller units installed on the roof of the Mong Man Wai Library, which provide 

air-conditioning to Blocks B1 through D4, are now due for replacement.  Replacement of these 

units requires a significant amount of drilling and other building works.  Consequently, it is 

expected that there will be considerable background noise in the Library during this period.   

 

While the Library will continue to provide regular service, users should be aware that the noise 

generated from works on the roof may be transmitted to other parts of the Library from time to 

time throughout this period.  Since the upper floors will be affected more, the current newspapers 

will be relocated from the 4th Floor to the Ground Floor on a temporary basis. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and will work closely with the Estates Office to reduce 

the disruption.  

 

 

圖書館謹此通知各位讀者，由 2013 年 12 月 23 日（星期一）起約三個星期，蒙民偉圖書館天

台將會進行大型拆卸工程。 

 

安裝於蒙民偉圖書館天台為校園 B1 至 D4 各座提供空調的中央冷氣機組，現已到期更換。更

換這些機組需要大量的鑽鑿及其它工序，因此我們預計工程期間圖書館內會有不少噪音。 

 

工程期間，圖書館將會維持正常服務，但天台工程的噪音有可能會傳至圖書館其餘位置。由

於接近天台的樓層將受較大影響，位於四樓的即日報紙，將於上述期間移至圖書館地下。 

 

因工程而引起的各種不便，我們謹此致歉！我們亦會與物業處緊密聯繫，以減少對各位的干

擾。 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sidney Cheng, Librarian 

圖書館館長  鄭保瑛 

5 December 2013 


